NOTES for Sunday March 5, 2023
Singers and Chorale: Good work today!  For those of you that stay or come early and/or are in the building with we work on your joined pieces, please come in and sing!!  It was so fun to have a few extra voices today!
Chorale and Treble Choirs practiced the Festival songs together.  We will be scheduling special times to do that more often as we near our concert date.  Thanks to the few Singers that came into to sing too!
We will be making a push to publish the music parts so that each choir has their parts under their choir.  So sorry for the mix-up on that!
Keep working on the ones you can. 
 Singers:  work the Vaughn-Williams piece.  That is our most difficult piece and by far needs the most work.
Chorale:  We have YET to start on time.  Be in there before 3:10 so we can begin on time!  I don’t want to have to keep calling for you.
Be looking for an announcement that the songs are available.
Have a great week – stay warm and safe and cozy and blessed.


